4.09.2020

IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT ADMISSION TO
B.A./B.COM.LL.B. (HONS.) 5-YEARS INTEGRATED COURSE - 2020

AT
UILS Chandigarh, PURC, Ludhiana & PUSSGRC, Hoshiarpur

Considering the COVID-19 situation, the Panjab University had scrapped the
UGLAW entrance test for admission to above mentioned courses. The same has
been challenged vide CWP No. 12832 of 2020 titled as Saurav Rao vs. PU,
wherein as per the orders dated 01.09.2020 of the Hon’ble Punjab & Haryana
High Court, Chandigarh, the admission to the above course is suspended till
the University takes its decision in pursuance to the directions of the Hon’ble
High Court.

Therefore, it is for the information of the candidates seeking admission to above
mentioned courses that further admission schedule will be intimated on \% /

website uglaw.puchd.ac.in. /

DIRECTOR
UILS



